Dear friends and colleagues,  
New Knowledge for a Future That Works:  An Invitation to Help Build an International Network and Annual Forum on Communities, Livelihoods, and Universities

We are writing to seek your advice, support and participation in designing and launching a new initiative to establish an international network and annual forum on how communities and universities can shape positive futures of hope and fulfillment—especially the futures of young people.

As you know, communities everywhere on the globe are working hard to meet the challenges of a world economy that is changing rapidly and profoundly.  Faced with continued high unemployment and inhospitable labour markets, young people desperately want to build new, positive futures for themselves and their peers.  So do households facing poverty, and other groups in society coping with social and economic marginalization.  

This situation is unacceptable.  It is time, we believe, for a serious, sustained effort to pull together the resources to create new solutions and build new momentum to address these issues.

That’s why we have joined together to form the beginning of a new international network and forum:  the Network for a Future that Works.  Based in Rio de Janeiro, our network brings together universities, governments and the young leaders of communities. We aim to use social technologies, business enterprise, impact investing and knowledge co-creation to generate decent work and sustainable livelihoods and positive futures, especially for younger individuals and families in rural communities.

Question:  What do small hydro dams, eco-tourist camps, high-value organic crops, web-based social enterprise, and real-time global market data all have in common?

Answer:  They are just some of the elements of a sustainable livelihoods and community-building strategy for rural communities in historically marginalized regions.   

You know that there is much to be done.  We have attached a Concept Paper outlining our vision of the network and describing the capacities of the lead partners:  Brazil’s COEP and the Federal University of Rio de Janeiro (UFRJ), and Canada’s Carleton University.  We look forward to benefiting from your comments and advice on that Paper and on the design of the network. (On p. 8 of the Paper, you will see the list of people to whom we are sending this letter.) 

And we are inviting you to the network’s first event!  In November 2013, in Rio, COEP and UFRJ will host our first forum.  Participants must find their own travel funds.  But we hope that you will be able to join us at what will be a remarkable exchange of experiences among communities, universities and research organizations from various parts of the world.  It will also be an excellent opportunity to launch the new network.

So, in all these ways, please join us!

We look forward to hearing from you soon. Please send your feedback before Friday, Dec. 14, 2012, to any one of us.

Best regards, 

Andre Spitz, President, COEP:
aspitz@furnas.com.br
Gleyse Peiter, Technical Co-ordinator, Herbert de Souza Laboratório de Tecnologia e Cidadania, COPPE, Federal University of Rio de Janeiro: gleyse@coepbrasil.org.br 

Prof. Ted Jackson, Senior Research Fellow, Carleton Centre for Community Innovation: Edward_Jackson@carleton.ca  

Prof. Moses Kiggundu, Professor, Sprott School of Business, Carleton University: Moses_Kiggundu@carleton.ca  
